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Dear Dr. Ellawila .

According to the initial plan about the high-temperature hydrogen combustion

research program in BNI, I hope the participant Mr. Kinoshita will return to

NUPEC in June and a new participant Mr. Tagawa will go to BNL at about the

middle of June. I refluest your approval of the change of the participant. I

greatly appreciate your consideration for Mr. Tagawa's staying at BNl..
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Please inform your approval of the change to BNI.'s staff and me.

Sincerely yours.
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Kenji Takumi

Director and General Manager
i
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cc: T. Ginsberg (BNL)
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